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Monthly Meeting - January 25, 2016 TOWN ﬁ%rghs‘% OFFICE
Members Present: Bob Lang, Mike Gargano, Gary Popielasz, Bill Paecht

Members Absent: Bill Sawicki

Guests: Mike Horbal - Broad St. Park, Daniel Staffieri & Tom Gabianelli - CT
Hurricanes, Joe Falcha - Seymour Mudcats, Tom Eighmie - Firemen's SB -
League, Bob Koskelowski Jr. - PW

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by Bill Paecht

The November 23, 2015 minutes were approved. Motion by Gary, 2™ Mike.
All in favor.

Public Comment
None

Public Works Director Comments
None

Parks Chairman Report
e STEAP grant for Chatfield Park bath rooms has been extended
e Going out to bid for porta potties for all parks
e Permanent bath rooms at Gary Park & Matthies should be functional.
Gary will get prices for timed locks from Calvert Locksmiths.
o Our 2016-17 budget will show 0% increase
 Pitcher's mound at Gary Park may have fo be lowered

Approval of Parks Applications
No action until February meeting...

Other Business :
e Seymour Mudcats requested the use of French Park on a limited basis



¢ CT Hurricanes would like To use SCC & also SHS sub varsity field or
DeBarber Field on a limited basis

e Mike Horbal presented a purchase requisition for Round Up for Broad
Street Park. Motion to approve by Bob, 2™ Gary. All in favor.

~.» Tom Eighmie informed board of the need to replace certain light bulbs

" at Matthies Park. He also informed the board of the need for
additional clay for Bungay Field.

¢ Bob Koskelowski mentioned the need for improvements to SMS
baseball field.

The February meeting will begin at 6:00 PM & will be primarily devoted to
approval of field applications.

‘The meeting was adjourned at 7:42 PM. Motion by Gary, 2", Mike. All in
favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Lang
Secretary, Parks Commission



